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Hello,
I am excited to officially announce that I am going to be your year 1 teacher! We will also have an amazing team of LSAs that will be working with us throughout the year, Miss Cousins, Miss March, and Miss Gray. 
I have been at Pear Tree Mead for two years teaching in Nursery and am really looking forward to teaching in year 1 this year. 
To begin our year 1 journey, we will be becoming superheroes and we will be planning what our superhero power will be throughout the year. It may be the power to work hard and always try your best or it could be to never give up and to be resilient. We will then be exploring the world of dinosaurs and Miss Butler and I have some really fun learning prepared for you, so be working on your very best dinosaur roar!
I hope you have a lovely summer holiday, and I really am looking forward to seeing you all soon.
Thumbs up to us being the greatest year 1 class that PTM has ever seen!
Miss Sutherland
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Pupils That Matter




